## VRC

## THE VERMONT RIVER CONSERVANCY

Conserving Shorelands and Access

Board of Trustees

John Gorczyk, Chair Montpelier

Tino O'Brien, Vice Chair Montpelier

Jim Powers, Treasurer Montpelier

Keith Jones, Secretary Montpelier

Marie Levesque Caduto Reading

David Deen Putney

Ginny Garrison Hardwick

Robert Hyams Charlotte

Christa Kemp Richmond

Ramsey Luhr Montpelier

Ryan McCall Montpelier

Chris Mihaly Montpelier

Brice Simon Stowe

Stephan Syz Montpelier

Win Turner Montpelier

Michael Woodfield Calais

Steve Libby, Executive Director November 22, 2011

Ryan McCall Vermont Paddlers Club 1118 Terrace Street Montpelier, Vermont 05602

Dear Ryan,

This is in reference to the action of your Board of Directors in which you collectively modified the Vermont Paddlers Club bylaws to refer to The Vermont River Conservancy as the successor recipient of any remaining assets should the club dissolve.

I must say that it is our most sincere wish that we continue to work together on our mutual interests of making the waters of Vermont an increasingly important asset for paddlers of all skills and styles.

That being said, we are sincerely honored that your Board would think of turning over undisbursed assets should the unthinkable befall the great Vermont Paddlers Club. I think that we are quite safe in the assumption that we both have great missions and long futures considering the growing enthusiasm for activities on our waters.

Please accept our acknowledgement for your gracious gesture.

With kind regards,

Steve Libby

**Executive Director**